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  August 23, 2024 

 

BY E-MAIL 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Re:   Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., Docket No. DE 23-002 (Phase II) 

  

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

 On August 7, 2024, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (the Commission) 

issued a Supplemental Order of Notice directing Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (the Company) to file 

revisions to its “Competitive Electric Supplier Trading Partner Agreement” (TPA) and “Terms 

and Conditions for Competitive Suppliers” (T&C) tariff to implement the Company’s Purchase of 

Receivables Program. 

 

 In compliance with the Commission’s directive, enclosed please find: 

 

• The Joint Testimony of Christopher J. Goulding, Joseph F. Conneely, Jeffrey M. 

Pentz, S. Elena Demeris, and Gary Mathews. This testimony describes the revisions 

to the T&C and the TPA necessary to implement the Settlement Agreement 

approved by the Commission. 

• Attachment IP-1, Terms and Conditions for Competitive Suppliers (Clean and 

Redline versions): setting forth the proposed revisions to the tariff necessary to 

implement the Settlement Agreement approved by the Commission. 

• Attachment IP-2, Competitive Electric Supplier Trading Partner Agreement (Clean 

and Redline versions): setting forth the proposed revisions to the TPA necessary to 

implement the Settlement Agreement approved by the Commission. 

 

 Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

 

  Sincerely, 

   
  Matthew C. Campbell 

  Senior Counsel 

Enclosure 

Cc: Service List 


